
 
 

 

 
 
 

Virtual Public Meeting on Metrolinx Construction Activities at 
Pape Avenue Junior Public School 

Thursday, May 2, 2024 
7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

The Toronto District School Board invites the parents, guardians, caregivers and staff of Pape 
Avenue Junior Public School and Pape Children’s House to a virtual public meeting to hear 
from TDSB staff on their work with Metrolinx during the construction of the Ontario Line that 
is happening next to the Pape Avenue school site. TDSB staff will also share contingency plans 

which includes an update on the Jones Avenue building. 

TDSB senior staff and Trustee Sara Ehrhardt will be present to provide information, listen, and 
answer questions. 

Participants must pre-register to join the virtual public meeting. To do so, please use 

this link:  https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WGH2PrmTRcuAMqRJTwPMuw 

For questions about the registration process, accessibility or to request an accommodation, 
please contact Zdenka Sucevic at zdenka.sucevic@tdsb.on.ca or by phone at 416-394-7526 by 

Monday, April 29, 2024. 

Sincerely,  

 
Jack Nigro 
Executive Superintendent, Learning Centre 4 

Maia Puccetti 
Executive Officer, Facilities and Planning 

 

C.c. Sara Ehrhardt - Trustee, Ward 15 
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